
A.L.A.C. Contracting Corp. 
Contractors & Engineers 

Heavy Highway & Full Site Development 

420 Falmouth Road  •  West Babylon, NY 11704 

Phone: 631-422-3870  •  Fax:  631-422-3871 

 

Suffolk County Department of Public Works 

HUNTINGTON HUB WASTEWATER 

CONVEYANCE AND COLLECTION SYSTEM 

Capital Project 8195 
 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION WORK 
 

WORK AREA: NEW YORK AVE, HUNTINGTON STA. 

(BETWEEN E 2nd ST AND JERICHO TPKE) 

 

Construction for new sanitary sewer structures and pipe is scheduled to begin 

July 2, 2025 and continue for the next 30 months. 
 

This notice is to update you that the above project, for Suffolk County Department of Public 

Works, is scheduled to begin on New York Ave and progress south resulting in various 

detours. Contract Work Zone Traffic Control Plans allow for travel lanes to be reduced to one 

lane providing alternating traffic for north and south bound local traffic and emergency 

vehicles. However, it may be necessary to close the road for short durations during 

construction operations.  Specific detour notifications regarding road closures in your area 

will be made should they differ from these plans. 

 

All work operations are scheduled to be completed during nighttime work hours, 9:00pm-

6:00am, Monday to Friday.  We are sorry to inconvenience you, but in order to proceed with 

construction for the new HUNTINGTON HUB WASTEWATER CONVEYANCE AND 

COLLECTION SYSTEM we must close and/or limit your access to your driveway and 

restrict on street parking in your area.  As work progresses, you will be notified on a daily 

basis when and how your particular residence OR business will be affected.  Please obey NO 

PARKING and DETOUR signs as they are posted, as violators will be towed or ticketed.  

We assure you that every effort will be made to minimize the impact to you relative to this 

construction. 

 

Please note these timeframes and schedules are subject to change due to unforeseen 

conditions.  Additional notifications with specific information, dates, and times for this work 

will be delivered at least twenty-four (24) hours in advance in order that you will have 

sufficient opportunity to plan for accessibility to your vehicles. 

 

We appreciate your time and understanding while this work is being completed. 

For any concerns during work operations, please contact our office at 631-422-3870. 

 
For any technical concerns, please contact D&B Engineers and Architects who are managing design 

and construction for Suffolk County at (516)422-7421 or via email at hshconstruction@db-eng.com. 
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